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20 August 2020 

 

Notice is hereby given that an Extraordinary General Meeting of the company will be 
held on Wednesday 23 September 2020 at 8pm at The Club.  Due to ongoing 
COVID-19 restrictions, social distancing will remain in force and this meeting will be 
also available online as a virtual meeting. 

Should you wish to attend online, please E-mail agm@danehill.org.uk to ensure that 
you receive the meeting invite in plenty of time. 

This meeting can be considered a follow-on from the AGM, where reports will be 
delivered and elections will be held.  Should anyone have any business that a 
member wishes to bring to this meeting, it must be notified to the Secretary in writing 
(or via E-mail to agm@danehill.org.uk) no later than 16 September 2020. 

Should current government guidelines change before the meeting, and gathering at 
The Club no longer be permitted, this meeting will take place wholly online. 

 

 

 

 

Paul Thornton 
Secretary, Danehill and Chelwood Gate Social Club Ltd. 
 
secretary@danehill.org.uk 


